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MEMORANDUM TO: All Chiefs of Police and      
  Commissioner Thomas Carrique 

   Chairs, Police Service Boards 
 
FROM:   Ken Weatherill 
    Assistant Deputy Minister 
                                           Public Safety Division 
 
SUBJECT: Missing Persons Act, 2018 – 2024 Annual Report and 

Training Supports 
 

DATE OF ISSUE:  January 30, 2025 
CLASSIFICATION:  For Action  
RETENTION:  June 1, 2025 
INDEX NO.:   25-0008 
PRIORITY:   Normal 

 

I am sharing the attached communication on the annual reporting requirements for 
police services under the Missing Persons Act, 2018 (MPA), where you can access the 
annual report form, and training supports offered through the Ontario Police College.  
 

The 2024 annual report must include urgent demands made during the period of 
January 1, 2024 to December 31, 2024 and should be submitted to the Ministry of the 
Solicitor General (SOLGEN) by email at MPreporting@ontario.ca by June 1, 2025. 
 

For further information, please review the attached communication from Sarah Caldwell, 
Assistant Deputy Minister, Strategic Policy Division, SOLGEN. If you have any 
questions regarding the annual reporting requirements, please contact 
MPreporting@ontario.ca. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ken Weatherill  
Assistant Deputy Minister 
Public Safety Division 
 

Attachment 
 

c:  Mario Di Tommaso, O.O.M. 
 Deputy Solicitor General, Community Safety 
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